From: Woody Siemens <WoodySiemens@bcchicken.ca>

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 10:50 AM

To: FIRB AF:EX <FIRB@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Mattan, Olivia AF:EX <Olivia.Mattan@gov.bc.ca>; Huijsmans, Matthew AF:EX <Matthew.Huijsmans@gov.bc.ca>;
Anslow, Martha AF:EX <Martha.Anslow@gov.bc.ca>; Kevin Klippenstein <kevinklippenstein@bcchicken.ca>; Christine
Rickson <christinerickson@BCChicken.ca>

Subject: BCCMB COP based Live price - Submission to BC FIRB

Hello BC FIRB Pricing Panel,

Please see attached cover letter of the BCCMB Long-term pricing decision to implement a BC made COP based live price
formula. As the PDF package is quite large to email, the complete decision can be found posted to our website under
‘About BCCMB — BCCMB Orders and Reports — BCCMB Long Term Pricing Decision”, or directly at the following link:
https://bcchicken.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Final-BCCMB-Pricing-Submission-COP-October-30-2023.pdf. The
PDF can be downloaded directly from this location.

It is respectfully requested that BCFIRB authorize the Chicken Board, as first instance regulator of the BC chicken sector,
to implement this new pricing framework in cooperation with the Commission and further consultation with its chicken
industry stakeholders. The Board also welcomes and extends an invitation for a meeting between the Panel and the
Board should any further clarification be necessary before the issuance of a final decision.

Thanks,

Woody Siemens B.sc, MBA, P.Ag, CSCP
Executive Director

BC Chicken Marketing Board
Bcchicken.ca

Office: 778-600-0221

Cell: 604-768-6121
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